

MANCHESTER

Month November President Paige Zehnacker paigezehnacker@gmail.com

Date11/07/2022Vice President Melanie Krings m.krings@live.comTime6:30 pmTreasurer Mary Metschke mebeling@hotmail.com

Location Zoom Secretary Michelle Kilgallon mkilgallon686@outlook.com

Called by President Paige Zehnacker Communications Kolleen Benjamin kolleenbenjamin@gmail.com

Topic Presenter

Welcome & Introductions Paige Zehnacker

Team Speakers Team

2nd Grade Team

- Anson- Thank you for providing treats and drinks for the teacher's lounge.
- Frankowski- Thank you for the teacher spending accounts. Used towards buying research books for research units.
- Post- Thank you for the adorable paintings and activities on the playground. Fun to watch the students interact.
- Wieneke- Thank you for all the activities, such as the valentines parties.

Current PTO Budget Report

Mary Metschke

- Mary Metschke went over the current budget report.
- Board discussed more details about the mural for the gym.

Committee Chair Reports

Paige & Chairs

- Fall Party Recap
 - Everything went well.
 - o Positive feedback from the staff and custodians. Kids had so much fun.
 - Thank you to all of the room parents and Melanie for making it a success!
- Family Dinner Nights
 - No total yet from Pickelmans.
 - Runza family dinner night is tomorrow night November 8,2022.
 - Thank you Christy and Marissa for your continued hard work on setting these up.

Spirit Wear

- Spirit wear link is live
- December 12th delivery date
- Thank you Michelle M. and Kaylee for putting this together.

Square One Art

- This year seems to be quick.
- Order is going on through the 11th
- Thank you Mary M. for arranging it this year.

Hockey Night

- Two years ago PTO did a fundraiser with Omaha Lancers.
- Can choose any home game in January or February. PTO will get a certain percentage back from ticket sales.

Staff Treats

 Board discussed take and bake pizzas for teachers the Tuesday before Thanksgiving and ideas for treats before winter break.

Principal's Report Mrs. Addink

- Book fair- Excitement in the air as the book fair starts this week.
- Veteran's day assembly on Friday, November 11th.
- Coat drive was a success. 77 coats were donated!
- Health screenings last week- Thank you to all who volunteered! Done shortly after 10:00 just in time for the set up before lunch. Everything went smoothly.

• No meeting in December. Please join us January 9, 2023 via Zoom at 6:30!